
The University of Georgia / Office oj the Vice President jor Research / Boyd Graduate Studies Research Center / Athens, Georgia 30602

September 27, 1979

Mr. Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel
Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation­
614 North Walnut Street
Madison, Wisconsin 53705

Dear Howard:

Tom Stelson £inally called me back today and agreed to talk
to his contact in Louisiana about bringing Wiley Jones up to date
on our great interest in seeing the Dole-Bayh Bill passed. Every
effort will be made to make sure Jones is on our side.

Incidentally, Tom mentioned that he will be in Washington £or
the up-coming small business meeting at which the Small Business­
University joint effort on Dole-Bayh will be discussed.

Again, I regret that I am committed for October 17; otherwise,
I would be more than glad to testi£y on behalf of SUPA and the
universities on that day.

Best personal regards.

Sincerely,

i3~
William O. Burke
Assistant Vice President

£or Research
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